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Comments: I am opposed to the installation of huts in the Mt. Baker wilderness. It ruins the aesthetic of one of

the truly last remaining wild areas. It will lead to trash and degradation on the mountain similar to what is seen in

other heavily commercialized mountain environments. Mt. Baker should remain a place where wilderness skills

are tested and sharpened. 

 

It is also unreasonable for tax dollars to be used for commercial purposes.


